FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Does your council operate Low Traffic Neighbourhoods (LTNs)?   

 

If yes, please disclose; for the months of January through to December 2023 and - if available - for the first 3 months of 2024; 

 

1.       The total amount of money the council has spent installing 'Low Traffic Neighbourhoods' (if any). Please break this down by a) location of each LTN and b) date each LTN was installed and c) cost of installation. 

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

For the months between January and December 2023, there were no new LTNs installed in Leicester.
  

2.       The total amount of money the council has spent uninstalling 'Low Traffic Neighbourhoods' (if any). Please break this down by a) location of each LTN b) date each LTN was uninstalled and c) cost of uninstallation. 

For the months between January and December 2023, there was one small experimental LTNs uninstalled in Leicester.   This was removed in March 2023, at a cost of £1267.59.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
